
!                                                          May 23, 2018 

Dear Members, 

Met Tran FCU held its Annual Meeting on April 14, 2018. The twenty-five members present 
enjoyed pizza and fellowship, and many came away $50 richer as $1,000.00 was awarded in 
the door prize drawing. Congratulations to all the winners! We hope to see more members at 
next year’s Annual Meeting. 

We are excited to announce that Met Tran FCU is now offering mortgage and home equity 
loans. We have partnered with Vintage Home Loans to provide this much requested service. 
The number to contact Vintage is (832)910-8991. Please ask for Nirvana Roof or Brandon 
Tripicchio. They will be glad to assist you in the mortgage process from application to closing. 

I also wish to address a rumor that has been circulating regarding the credit union moving to 
downtown. Yes, the rumor is true. We are in the process of negotiating for space on the 2nd floor 
of 1900 Main. While we do not have an exact date, we hope to be in our new quarters sometime 
in the 4th quarter of 2018. Stay tuned for further details! 

We are also adding a Courtesy Pay program for our checking account holders. This service will 
allow members who opt-in to the program to not have to worry about overdrawing their checking 
account, especially the day before payday! We will be testing the program in June, and we 
should be rolling it out to the membership in July. 

As always, thank you for your trust in Met Tran FCU as your financial institution. Please 
comment and let us know how we are doing! 

Sincerely, 

Jeff McGuire

Jeff McGuire 
CEO 


